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NESKANTAGA FIRST NATION ISSUE STATE OF EMERGENCY WITH RESPECT 

TO LACK OF DRINKING WATER IN THE COMMUNITY  

NESKANTAGA: Neskantaga First Nation has issued a Statement of Emergency with respect to lack 
of drinking water in the community. Clean drinking water is a basic human right and in 2019 
should be readily available to all Canadians. 

 
Neskantaga First Nation is calling on the Minister of lndigenous Services Canada to provide 
bottled water to the community until the Water Treatment Plant is operational and the boil water 
advisory can be lifted. 

 
Neskantaga First Nation leadership has also reached out directly to Minister Seamus O'Regan in a 
letter regarding the requirement for bottled water and to request an in-person meeting.  

 
At this time, we can confirm that Neskantaga First Nation has terminated the Water Treatment 
Plant construction contract with Kingdom Construction Limited, effective February 13, 2019. The 
community of Neskantaga believes this step was necessary in order to provide clean, safe, reliable 
drinking water to the community and to ultimately lift a boil water advisory that has been in effect 
for over 25 years. We cannot comment further with respect to KCL at this time. 
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Contacts as follows: 
 
Theodore L. Scollie/Evan A. Juurakko - Ericksons LLP  
tscollie@erickconsllp.com 
ejuurakko@ericksonsllp.com 

 
Carol Audet- Matawa First Nations Management 
caudet@matawa.on.ca  
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